Bids and Awards Committee

NOTICE OF AWARD
(PR No. 201911211)

PHILIPPINE INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION CENTER
PICC Complex, Vicente Sotto St, Pasay, Metro Manila
(02) 8789 4789

Attention: Ms. Leonor F. Gertes
Asst. Director, Marketing

Gentlemen:

We are pleased to inform you that contract for the project “Lease of Venue for the SEC
83rd Founding Anniversary: A Day of Recognition” is hereby awarded to your
agency/office in the amount of Six Hundred Eight Thousand Pesos (Php608,000.00).
Kindly return the original copy of this Notice of Award within three (3) calendar days

with your signature in the Conforme portion.

Very truly yours,

HRAD Director
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